
In an effort to better serve faculty needs, the School of Continuing Education conducted a Professional 
Development Survey of their noncredit faculty. 37 faculty responded to the survey and various themes 
were identified as areas of interest/need for further professional development.  The top three areas 
identified were: Effective Teaching Practices with 65.7% interest, Infusion of Technology into Teaching & 
Student Retention Strategies tied at 42.9% interest and Accessibility issues and online classes came in 
third with 40% interest.  This information will assist the Professional Development Council’s work 
towards meeting goal #4, “Assess and evaluate needs for the professional development of faculty.” 

 

 

 

 

 


